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any format under such terms and conditions as agreed between the requester and 
public body, including the payment of reasonable costs” (Code of Virginia, §2.2-
3704.G).   
 

The Office of the Attorney General would like to review agency-developed 
salary management tools, such as reports and spreadsheets, in order to determine 
whether this information is subject to FOIA disclosure.  Toward this end, you 
should work through your agency’s Assistant Attorney General if you receive a 
request for these kinds of documents.   

 
We would like to develop a "clearinghouse" of sample topics and related 

responses to assist agencies in complying with these types of similar FOIA 
requests.  Please let us know if you have information that you would like to share.  
To protect the confidentiality of proprietary material, we would not identify agencies 
or persons participating in this information exchange. 
 

If you have any questions about this document, please contact Pam Hill, 
Compensation Consultant, at 804-786-4385 or phill@dhrm.state.va.us.   
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